
 

Horton Wreath Society 
 

Albert G. Horton Jr. Memorial Veterans Cemetery 

5310 Milners Road, Suffolk, VA 23434 

 

The Horton Wreath Society would like to thank everyone for 
helping and donating to our annual wreath laying event in 2020. It 

was a challenging year for all of us, but we got through it and 
accomplished our mission of honoring our Veterans. Now it’s a 
new year, and the HWS is back at work planning for this year’s 

event. 
 

If you wish to make a donation, please mail it to: 
 

Horton Wreath Society 

PO Box 6246 

Virginia Beach, VA  23456-0246 
501(c)(3) Non Profit Charitable Organization 

98% of all donations go toward the purchase of the wreaths. 
 

 

 

 

LET’S HONOR OUR VETERANS!  
 

www.HortonWreathSociety.Org 


